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Fall is in full swing and our students are enjoying

the extra outdoor time, nature walks and seasonal

curriculum activities. We are planning fun fall-

themed activities for our students this month and

are excited to share photos with you all through

Links 2 Home. As always, please reach out if you

have any questions or concerns.

DROP-IN DAYS
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 15

MONDAY, OCTOBER 18

OCTOBER 23
OPEN HOUSE
10 AM - 1 PM

LEED'S PUMPKIN PATCH
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21

10 AM

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Locker Refresh
It’s starting to get cooler and

we are planning extra

outdoor time to take full

advantage of the fall season.

Please make sure your child

has a weather appropriate

change of clothes in their

locker and outerwear when

applicable.

HALLOWEEK AT
ENCHANTED CARE
OCTOBER 25 - 29



P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

If you’re not currently receiving

photos and daily reports for your

child, you can easily change this

by downloading the Links 2 Home

app on your phone. Just type ‘Links

2 Home’ in the search bar for the

Apple App Store or Google Play

Store. After downloading, you can

register with the same email

address that you used to enroll

your child in our school.

Links 2 Home

7376 Gooding Blvd. Bldg. 2 | Delaware, OH 43016 | 740-548-8116
Kalee Teeter | kalee.teeter@enchantedcare.com

In today’s connected world, many families turn

to online reviews to learn more about the

reputation of schools. Just a reminder that you

can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp

and other online directories. We’d love more

families like yours, so please consider spreading

the word about our school.

Love Our School? 
Review Us!


